
From: Raye Felder <RayeFelder@schouse.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 2/6/2013 11:35:27 AM 
Subject: Raye's Desk

Katherine,

Governor Haley was so gracious to spend time with a Girl Scout troupe from Fort Mill yesterday. They were all so
very excited and I will personally send the Governor a thank you.
My question is, do we have a “Legislative Badge” that as a Representative I could purchase for these young people? 

Raye Felder
South Carolina House of Representatives
District 26
RayeFelder@schouse.gov
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